

Minutes of CLOK Committee meeting 13th May 2025

Apologies for absence

R Rigby, M Davis

Present

C Mackenzie, J Green, C Wright, P Archer, A Cranke + P Taylor

Actions arising from April Minutes

CLOK Banners, Quote received, need to work on software issues for the design
Add article to Tchimes for Key Rack **J Green**

2a) Previous events - any comments

Thornaby – issue with unlocking the car park, but work arounds until council turned up

Flatts lane very well attended

Skelder – access fees making it an expensive event to put on, will need to review and **determine revised event fees to present at AGM**

2b) Future Events

Yarm School all ready to go

Bedale planning on going golf club for social afterwards

Richmond courses all planned

White Rose Chris McKenzie and R Rigby planning

P Taylor and C Mayes controlling

C McKenzie and R Simpson controlling

CSC safety advisory group with Redcar council, met no issues raised

Parking at Majuba Carpark can issue our own tickets and pay council afterwards

Spaces for volunteers and helpers and 1 space per club but they have to pay
4 traders or food stands

2026 events review

Revised the events late 2026 as we are not hosting the October Odyssey and British middles is well in the future

3) Treasurers Update

Treasurer on Holiday a few catch up payment to be made

4) CDO

Family fun day at Stokesley School in summer and one at Flatts Lane being planned
Must register as events to have insurance

5) SDO

Still trying to have a meeting with the outdoor classroom

6) AOB

Lakes training day we still have a deposit at Lowick Bunk house, suggest use in
October with or for NEJS, R Simpson to pick a weekend

Summer series 2026 C Mackenzie to liase Vs C2G

Technical workshop – Safety planning controlling to be arranged in the Autumn.
Would be good to add SI role, organizer as well.

Phill Batts has offered to do some mapping for juniors course, 7 or 8 interested R
Simpson working on that.

Date of next meeting

July 24th 7:30pm on Zoom